
    

                

  

     
   

   
          

 

 

 
  

  
   

  

 

   

    

 

        
    

   

Public Information Meeting 
May 1, 2025 

St. Clair - Topham Park 
Basement Flooding Protection Program 

Public Information Meeting 
Meet the project team, learn about the project, and ask questions 

As part of the Basement Flooding Protection Program (BFPP), the City has commenced work in the 

St. Clair – Topham Park area. Work includes modifying and upgrading storm and sanitary sewers on 

St. Clair Avenue East and on various streets in the Topham Park neighbourhood. It also includes 

watermain replacement and intersection improvements along Westview Boulevard. Additionally, a 

rain garden will be installed in the median of Valor Boulevard. 

This is the third and final part of a larger, hydraulically connected basement flooding protection project 
for the area. The three phases include O'Connor Drive (completed in November 2024), Glenwood 
Crescent (completed in 2021), and now this final phase in the St. Clair Avenue East and Topham 
Park area. Since these upgrades are designed to work as an integrated system, the full flood 
protection benefits will only be realized once this final phase is complete.  

Construction commenced on the St. Clair Avenue East phase in May 2025 and temporary restoration 
will be completed in 2025. Work on the overall project is anticipated to be completed in 2027. 

LEARN MORE 

The City invites you to attend a Public Information Meeting to meet City staff, and other members of 
the project team, including the site inspector and contractor, learn more about the project and ask 
questions. 

Attend the Event 

Meet the project team and ask questions. 

May 29, 2025, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 
Presentation at 6:30 p.m. followed by Q&A 

O’Connor Public School, Gymnasium 
1665 O’Connor Drive 
Toronto,ON M4A 1W5 

*This location is wheelchair/mobility device accessible. If you have a specific accessibility need or 
require other accommodation, please contact us. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
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Public Information Meeting 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this project or the public meeting, please contact the staff listed below. 

Contract 23ECS-LU-03FP 

Field Ambassador Janet Webster, 416-338-5497, bfpp@toronto.ca 

Deaf, Hard of hearing and 
Hearing impaired Service 

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 

Dial 711 (24/7) 

General inquiries 311 

Information and Updates 

The City hosts regular in-person community sessions, where 
residents can drop-in and ask questions. To stay up to date 
with the latest construction updates visit 
toronto.ca/tophamparkbfpp and subscribe to our email list, 
or scan below. 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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